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Feature Facts With Dawn Director - Dawn Hove-Cosart 

As 2022 ends, we would like to wish all our families a heartfelt thank you for choosing UNO Child Care Center as your 
child's early educational program and all the support that you have provided. You are the best! We look forward to 
serving you in 2023. 

The final event of the year will be our annual Winter/Holiday Program on Saturday, December 10, 2022, in the Milo 
Bail Student Center Ballroom at 10:30 A.M. The children and teachers have been working extremely hard practicing 
their songs for the program. The children that are taking dance through Stretch-N-Grow will also perform. Please have 
your child at the Milo Bail Student Center no later than 10:10 A.M. Dance students need to be there by 10 A.M. After 
the program, there will be a visit from Santa. So, bring your cameras! 

Please note that there is open parking on the Dodge Street Campus, and you will be able to use the CEC parking lots. In 
addition, you can also use the Library Lot or the East and West Parking Garages. Please plan ahead, as the program 
starts at 10:30 A.M. 

A big, huge thank you goes out to all our families and staff who participated in our annual food drive for Together Inc. 
We raised over 620 items and $504.00. Every pound of food raised feeds a meal for one family. Way to go! 

Please make sure you have turned in your registration forms and/or class schedules for the spring semester. The spring 
semester for the child care center will begin on Monday, January 3, 2023 and go till Friday, May 19, 2023. 

Reminder: The child care center will be closed for winter break from December 22, 2022, through January 2, 2023. We 
will re-open on Tuesday, January 3, 2023. We will also need to know if your child will be here on December 19, 20 & 21. 
Please complete the attendance form and either email me or bring it back the completed form to the child care center 
by Monday, December 12. 

I will be out of the office on Friday, December 16. If 
you have any questions or concerns during this time, 
please see Ms. Monica or the Lead Teachers. 

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, you 
may contact me at 402-554-4936, e-mail me at 
dhove@unomaha.edu or stop by my office. 

Until Next Year ... 

"From our house to yours, everyone here at the UNO 
Child Care Center wants to wish you and your family 
a Very Happy Holiday Season!" 
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